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Hello All, this mini newsletter is a little late in coming because I was under the 

weather and not on the computer. I have been sick since 22 June and was 

released from the hospital Thursday, the 10th. I was diagnosed with pneumonia 

and a viral lung infection. I am continuing to recover at home.  

 

So far we have had two good musters with many of you attending. 

Unfortunately, they seem to be the same faces. It would be great if those of 

you who have not attended a muster to plan on the next one, which will be 

November. Our September muster is overshadowed by the National, although 

we do meet there as well.  

 

We have lost several members this year, due to illness, not camping anymore or 

lack of communication. Those who are not members any more are: 

Dorothy Bradberry, Wayne and Diane Collier, Carmen and Elaine Ciardello, Joe 

and Mary Ego, Sonny and Dawn Hallman, Cheryl Honeycutt, Dave and Hilda 

Lewis, Terry and Janice McClure, Jerry and Christine Morris, and Winston and 

Joyce Posey. Let’s see if we can recruit some new faces. Many good friends over 

the years.  

 
The National muster is in September in Mineola TX. Info on the website. Please 

try to attend this, as it’s a great way to meet members from other parts of the 

country and see old friends. 

 

Our April 2026 Regional Muster is in full swing. Our theme is “the 50s”. There 

will be lots of fun, so bring your best costumes. We will have vendors, crafters, 

seminars and several contests. Please see the regional website for more info.  

 

I hope y’all have a great (and not so hot and humid) summer.  

 
Gail Alley 

Editor 


